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Principal’s News                           Tuesday 12 March 2019 
 
Bullying. No Way!  

This Friday is the National Day of Action against Bullying. Our 

classes will be doing activities around the “Bullying No Way!” 

theme on the day. Bullying is a deliberate ongoing misuse of 

power in relationships through repeated verbal, physical and/or 

social behaviour that intends to cause harm. It can involve an 

individual or a group, over one or more people who feel unable 

to stop it from happening. Bullying can happen in person or 

online and is behaviour that is repeated over time. 

We have included a tip sheet about what to do if your child tells 

you about bullying.  

Cyber Safety 

Recently we have been made aware of an increasing number of 

children assessing social media and online sharing sites. Aps like 

TikTok allow students to post videos of themselves and make 

comments about things.  

We encourage all parents and carers to monitor their child’s 

digital interactions to make sure they are being respectful, safe 

and not putting themselves in a vulnerable place accidently.  

Some great links to help learn about being safe online are: 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/  and http://www.cybersafekids.com.au/ 

 

South Coast Mighty Bonanza Fishing Competition 

Is your child a keen fisher? Do they show you up every time you go out fishing? Well they might be interested in 

entering this competition to have a bit of fun. The children can register themselves and just need to nominate 

their school and take photos of their great catches. 

More information can be found at: 

https://www.facebook.com/scmbfc/videos/314625302532674/UzpfSTEwMDAwNDcwNzEzNjk1NDoxMjkxNzA1MDg3NjYz

MDUw/?story_fbid=1291705087663050&id=100004707136954¬if_id=1552295387317695¬if_t=mention 
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Term 1 Week 6 

Stage 1 Charlie 

Stage 2 Ethan 

Stage 3 Foxx 

 
Student Late Arrival & Early Leave 
 

Just a reminder that students arriving after the morning bell need to go through the front office for a late arrival 
slip.  Likewise, if parents are picking students up early including taking them early after Thursday’s assembly, 
please come to the front office to record an early leave slip. 
 
School Times 
 

We have noticed an increasing number of children arriving at school before school starts. The school playground 
is unsupervised before 8:30am and students should not be arriving before that time. If a student arrives before 
8:30am they need to sit in the COLA area in front of the hall and wait for the Teacher on duty before playing any 
games including balls, beyblades etc.  
 
This Thursday’s assembly at 1.45 pm will be led by the students of 4H. All families are welcome to attend. 
 
 

Matthew Rose  
Principal 
 

Upcoming events: 
 Thur 14 Mar – Kindergarten Meet, Greet & Eat Pizza Afternoon – 3 pm – 5:30 pm 

 Thur 21 Mar – P&C AGM – 7 pm 

 Wed 10 Apr – School Cross Country 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Stickers 

Elsie Hanns (2), Heidi Flavell, Harper 

Ireland, Jade Turner, Latai Wood, 

Monty Lloyd Jones, Sam Bladen,  

Malcolm Crooke (2), Jesse Ladmore, 

Lachlan Riley, Paige Tilyard,  

Lilli Galambos, Ivy Jenner 
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Weekly Class Awards 

 

 FISH:  Fair  Inclusive  Safe  Honest 

 

      Class Awards                Term 1 Week 6 

6D Max Andrews     Daniel Greenway     Seleenah Kingston     Anja Marsh 

5/6H Charley Taylor   Kurralee-Ray Healey-Ratana   Amy Reid  Logan Cross 

5/6W Pypar McCarthy    Dylan Getuya    Georgia Watson    Noah Ashurst 

4/5J Emma Reid      Lachlan McRae     Armani      Ashley Bell 

4H Matayah Meriton      Isla Chalker      Jesse Ladmore     Kodi Sheldon 

4M Laila Barnes     Gabriel Henderson     Dylan Ellevsen      Abbey Flavell 

3B Harry Roberts   Louis Campbell   Memphis Retallick    Charlotte Gray 

3E Taite Buckley     Imogen Seidel      Bodhi Moro   Connor Newell 

2F Jenson Blewitt      Charlie Jackson    O’Shea Clohesy 

2S Jasmyn Cooper     Declan      Hudson Longstaff 

1E Molly Brewer       Cooper Cole       Charlee Lynch 

1L Poppy Mitchell          Allirah Payne         Gabriel 

K/1W Sully Ireland        Audrey Knobel        Alli Gonzalez 

KD Max Cole       Matilda Douros        Charlie Van Eyk 

KE Thomas Van Gils       Kai Turner        Eden Campbell 
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Bronze Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Katie McDonald 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tennis Coaching 

 
Is your child loving the Tennis Australia Hotshots program being delivered to Broulee 

Public School students on Fridays? 

 

The Program is being delivered by Tennis Australia Professional Coach Rob Frawley. Rob 

has developed many top State and Australian juniors and also delivers Programs in all 

Primary Schools and High Schools in the Batemans Bays area. For more information on the 

Hotshots Program or other Pathway Programs, please contact Rob Frawley on 

0419407945 or email jrfrawley@bigpond.com or follow Rob at Frawley’s Tennis on 

Facebook. 
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Nate, Ziggy, Hugh and Oliver represented the Eurobodalla District Basketball 

team at the South Coast Regional trials in Wollongong last Tuesday. The boys had 

a great day and were congratulated by their coach on their sportsmanship. 

Congratulations to Oliver who was selected in the South Coast team that will be 

competing at the State Carnival in Maitland in May. 

Oliver Hugh 
Ziggy 

Nate 
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5/6W were the first class to receive 

‘Enviro Ted’ (whose permanent name 

will shortly be voted on by the 

students). Each class has an area to 

maintain and once a week the Enviro 

Warriors decide which is the cleanest 

area and the teddy is awarded to 

that class for the week. 

Way to go 5/6W 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Oliver has backed up his district basketball 

selection with being chosen in the South Coast 

Regional squad that will compete at the State 

Primary Boys Basketball carnival in Maitland in 

May. Congratulations Oliver on your achievement. 
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P&C News 
 

P&C Upcoming AGM 
The P&C are a warm and friendly group of parents and carers who work together to 

support Matt (the Principal) and the staff. We are involved with many different 

activities and projects that assist our kids including the running of the canteen, uniform 

shop and fundraising activities. We have great discussions about how we can support 

the school and develop projects to make the school an even more enjoyable place for 

our children. You would be welcome to attend any of the meetings including the 

upcoming AGM on Thursday 21 March at 7pm. 
 

This is an opportunity for people to put up their hand for a more formal role including 

being the president, vice-president, secretary, treasurer and assisting with the running 

of the canteen or uniform shop. You may prefer to come along to bring some great ideas 

forward to see how we may be able to make them come through to fruition.  
 

Do you have any book keeping skills? 

One of the volunteer roles of the P&C is to manage the running of the canteen and this 

involves some book keeping 'like' activities. If you have similar skills and would like to 

assist in a voluntary capacity with the 'numbers' of the canteen please contact the P&C 

President, Courtney Fink-Downes on 0490 239 705 or courtneyfink1982@gmail.com. We 

would still really like to hear from you even if you don't have this experience but would 

be keen to get involved and help. 

 
P&C Cake Stall 

The P&C are holding a Cake Stall on Election Day, Saturday 23rd March. 
 

We would kindly appreciate our families contributing some baked or store bought 

treats to our cake stall. 
 

Cakes, cupcakes, slices and biscuits are all welcome! 
 

The cake stall will be open from 8am to 2pm.   
 

If you are not coming to school to vote on the day, please bring along your items on 

Friday 22nd March and deliver to the office. 
 

We would also love some help on the day. If you can assist (any time is appreciated!) 

please text Julie on 0434 531 311. 

 
P&C – Save the Date - Disco Thursday 11 April  
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